From: robertye

Sent: March 25, 2021 12:08 PM

To: Office of the Legislative Counsel
Subject: Bill 4

** EXTERNAL EMAIL / COURRIEL EXTERNE **
Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking on links / Faites preuve de prudence si vous ouvrez une piéce
jointe ou cliquez sur un lien

Hello and good morning I’'m writing this email as a concerned east hants resident.

As I’'m a all around outdoorsman. Hunting biking fishing building camps etc etc etc growing my own vegetables and
fresh fruit with NON GMOs With out paying the high tax prices the government gets away with today.

As a result of this COVID distraction they are getting away with a lot of bill passing with out any pressure from the local
people. As a restricted card holder for fire arms they are trying to take away our right to hold certain fire arms in our
possession. (| get it KINDA ) but now this new bill with it starting out as a small bill is an understatement and it’s only
going to spread to deeper and wider openings to what we can and can’t do on our OWNED land. If we own the land it’s
our land PERIOD. They should not be able to tell us what we can and can’t not do on our own land. Cutting trees for fire
wood hunting and planting vegetables etc etc etc

Now that being said how do we protest this and how do we fight it any and all information would be greatly
appreciated. Thanks sincerely robert Yeo of east hants.

Sent from my iPhone





